Memorandum of Understanding
Summer School Administrator Compensation

This Memorandum of Understanding is entered into by North Thurston Public Schools (NTPS)
and North Thurston Principals’ Association for the 2023 Summer School session.

The District and Association mutually recognize the flexibility afforded summer school
administrators by allowing them to payroll roster hours for summer school administration. For
this reason, the following process will be followed for compensating 2023 summer school
administrators.

By April 1, an authorized number of Payroll Roster hours will be calculated from the per diem
salary of the member selected for summer school administration. The authorized hours will
reflect the development, implementation, length, and administration of the program. Principals
will be compensated for hours as submitted on monthly Payroll Rosters at their per diem rate.

This agreement will extend to the 2024 Summer School session, as well, unless either party
requests review or revision of the terms of this agreement after the 2023 session.
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